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The BES Symposium on Futures Sustainability is back this year with a focus on the rapidly 
expanding and complex field of green finance ��������������� 

and its potential to shape a sustainable future! 
Come and gain valuable insights from major industry players who will be speaking  

at the event! 
Sign up here! Email outreach.bes@u.nus.edu for any enquiries. 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/nusenvstudies/
https://nus.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/625371
mailto:outreach.bes@u.nus.edu
https://nus.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/625371

